
 

 

October 1, 2019 
 
 
Securitas Security Screening Services USA, Inc. 
1606 Koster Street, Suite A 
Eureka, CA 95501 
 
 
Regarding:   Termination of Agreement  
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Pursuant to section 12(B) of the Uniformed Screening Personnel Services Agreement between 
Securitas Security Services USA, Inc. and County of Humboldt made on June 26th, 2018, this 
letter serves as our 60-day notice to terminate the agreement effective November 30, 2019 at 
midnight.   
 
Should you have questions or need additional information,  I can be reached at (707) 268-3605.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Regina Fuller 
Deputy Director 
Sheriff’s Administration 


